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TREE TOP MEN’S LEAGUE 2023

With the weather starting to improve, | know you're itching to find a partner and get signed up our
Wednesday Night Men’s League! If you can golf most Wednesday evenings, grab your self a
partner and get registered for this year’s Men’s League! If you do not have a partner, you can still
sign up and we will pair you with another single golfer! If you cannot golf most Wednesdays, you
can still join the league as a substitute and fill in when one of the “regular” golfers is unavailable.

Golfing will start Wednesday. April 26th with two “fun weeks” for new league golfers who
need to turn in scorecards for handicapping and returning golfers who are ready to dust off
those clubs before league play begins. Substitutes are always welcome to play the fun weeks!
“Fun Week” tee times (no fun required) will be by sign-up. The sign-up sheet for the first fun week
will be available in the Clubhouse and by e-mail in April.

League play (partner-better-ball) will start on Wednesday, May 10th. \We play nine holes each
week, alternating front and back. League booklets with playing schedules, rules, etc. will be
available May 3rd. The cost is $9.50 to walk and $15.50 to ride this year.

Applications and fees must be returned by April 21st. You may drop off or mail your
applications and fees at the clubhouse or email forms to info@treetopgolf.com. League dues may

be payed by card over the phone if preferred.

New members and new substitutes must turn in at least one 18 hole score from Tree Top
by May 6th for league handicapping. If you are unable to get a Tree Top scorecard turned in,

you will play scratch for your first two league rounds (first round on the front 9 and first round on
the back 9 since they are handicapped separately), and will have your handicap applied to the
next round of scorecards. Previous golfers come in with 4 scores from last year. Signed Tree Top
scorecards may be given to the Clubhouse Attendant.

If we have more than 15 teams, we will split into two groups, so that play doesn’t extend too far
into fall. “A” group will be golfers who usually score in the 40’s-50’s or lower for 9 holes and “B”

group has golfers who usually score in the 50’s or higher. If we do not have more than 15 teams
we will continue playing in 1 group.

We use text alerts for last minute notifications, reminders and weather cancellations. Please sign-
up for our text alerts by texting @ttmen to 81010.
Sincerely,

Katie Brown
Men’s League Organizer
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